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By saving paper that is.  We would like to greatly reduce the number of 
newsletters printed each month and the number that are found in the 
grass and on the street.   If you received this newsletter by mail please 
consider giving us your email address so we may send you an electronic 
copy.  Please please please contact Clerk Tuthill right away.  If you still 
need a paper copy of the newsletter please just let us know and we will 
continue to mail to you. 
 
NEW ORDINANCES  Everyone should have received our tax and budget ordinances for 
the new year.  If you did not receive a copy or have any questions regarding these, please 
contact Clerk Tuthill or any members of the commission. 

JOIN US ON FACEBOOK 
We are occasionally asked by residents to 
advertise in the newsletter.  No advertisements 
are currently allowed in the newsletter.  
However, our Facebook page is a great place to 
contact your neighbors and feel free to inform 
them of the services you provide.  We 
encourage everyone in the city to join the 
conversation on Facebook. 

Insurance Premium Tax Fees 
We are asking for your help to 
ensure that your insurance 
company is aware that you reside in 
the City of Bancroft, not the City 
of Louisville.  This allows Bancroft to receive the tax fee instead of Louisville.   
New to Bancroft?  Please let Clerk Tuthill know and she will add you to the Directory and 
email list.  We would also like to welcome you in the newsletter. 
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NEXT COMMISSION MEETING 

7:00 PM August 10, 2017 

Episcopal Church Home 

7504 Westport Road 

All residents are welcome. 
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     JOIN US ON FACEBOOK!!! 

 

IT’S A NEW SCHOOL YEAR!!! START FRESH GREEN UP OUR CITY! 

IT’S BACK TO SCHOOL TIME! 
School will be starting very soon.  
Please be mindful of the children 
coming and going from bus stops and 
remember the speed limit in Bancroft 
is 25 mph. 
 

RUMPKE 
NOTE: There is no garbage pickup 
on Labor Day Monday, September 
4th. Collection will be on Tuesday 
September 5th.  Recycling collection 
days for August and September are 
Mondays 8/7, 8/21, 9/5 and 9/18.  
Yard debris will be picked every 
Monday as well.  Please note that 
Rumpke will no longer pick up 
yard debris left in plastic bags. 
uestions, contact Rumpke at 568-
3800. 
 

SAFETY TIPS AND REMINDERS 
FROM CHIEF YEAGER 
Please keep your vehicles locked at all times. 
We have had reports of cars rummaged 
through at night. You should also keep your 
garage doors closed and valuables secured.  
Don’t give thieves the temptation.  If you are 
planning a trip you may now go directly to 
www.cityofbancroft.org and fill out a 
Housewatch form.  This goes directly to 
Chief Yeager and he keeps a record of it so if 
there is an emergency he can contact you.  If 
you do not have access to email or would 
prefer to fill out the house watch form, just 
contact Clerk Tuthill. 
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